
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2023   
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. 
Lacey, Washington 98503 
 
Re:  UG-230739, Order 01 and UG-230819, Order 01—NW Natural Informational Notice 

DO NOT REDOCKET 
 
Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (NW Natural or Company), hereby provides this 
informational notice of a compliance filing made on December 22, 2023, in docket UG-230739 that 
provides updated general rate schedules to reflect the rates approved by the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (Commission) in UG-230739 Order 01 and UG-230819 Order 01. 
 
Please refer to Advice No. 23-15 filed in docket UG-230739 providing the updated billing rates for 
the general schedules in the Company’s tariff as listed in the December 22, 2023 compliance filing. 
 
Correspondence relating to this filing or the UG-230739 compliance filing should be directed to me 
with a copy to: 
 

eFiling 
Rates and Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Email: eFiling@nwnatural.com 

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or require any further information. 
 
/s/ Natasha Siores 
 
Natasha Siores 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204 
Phone: (503) 610-7074 
Email: natasha.siores@nwnatural.com 
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